
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 12/5/2017 4:29:32 PM
Subject: FW: Dec 6

 
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Witzigman, Loriann [mailto:lwitzigman@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 4:11 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll ; Washington, Cheryl 
Subject: Dec 6
 
Hey,
  I was able to get in touch with C. Chisolm and she can come for her second interview tomorrow at 1130
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